

550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1700 Anchorage, AK 99501 907-269-7450

## Governor Michael J. Dunleavy STATE OF ALASKA

February 21, 2019

Mr. Michael Levine

Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Mr. Levine:

Thank you for your dedicated service to Alaska as a member of the Climate Change for Alaska Leadership Team. On behalf of all Alaskans, I appreciate your contributions of time and attention to our state throughout your term of service.

The spirit of volunteerism goes beyond our individual concerns to help others and is an essential component of a healthy Alaska. I am grateful to know we can rely on people like you who offer themselves up by giving back to the society that has given us so much.

Although your time on the Climate Change for Alaska Leadership Team has ended, your continued involvement in Alaskan issues and commitment to public service are deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Dunleavy

Governor